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I am a Family Physician urging you to pass this measure as quickly a possible to 

make sure you and your family can find a doctor when you need one . The corporate 

practice of medicine has led to the burnout and early retirement of tens of thousand 

aid physicians across the country due to the focus on putting profits before patients. 

Lesser trained midlevels are being churned out at breakneck speed and regulations 

changed to fill the gaps with more volume of worse care to increase profits. Private 

equity has been coming in and all but destroying healthcare in community after 

community . 

Please stop this before it’s too late .  


